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Hardin County School District was identified as being in Corrective Action-year 5 of NCLB accountability as a result of the 2009-10 assessment.  When a district is in Corrective Action, a plan must be developed and submitted to the Kentucky Department of Education (KDE) for approval within 90 days of being identified. A draft Corrective Action Plan (CAP) for Hardin County was submitted by the December 2010 deadline with the understanding that the CAP must be revised to include the results of the Leadership Assessment that was conducted in February 2011.
The NCLB law is very specific about the components that must be addressed in the Corrective Action Plan. To assist districts in addressing the required components, KDE developed an Excel workbook for the CAP. The CDIP planning committee met in February to review the draft CAP using the KDE reviewer’s rubric. When the committee met in March its task was to review the revised CAP, ensure the Leadership Assessment findings and the KDE review findings were addressed in the plan.  

Please note that this plan is a one year document, a new CAP must be written each year the district is identified as being in Corrective Action. In addition, the CAP should support and be included in the district CDIP.  Progress monitoring of the CAP is a part of the district Implementation and Impact check completed for the CDIP.
